
Removing this seal for any purpose without the permission of 
the Director or his designee is a violation of the Water Board 
Regulation, Part 1950.7                                                                    
                                                                                                           
If a broken seal is discovered by the Water Board, for which 
permission was not obtained, a violation of this Regulation 
will be presumed, resulting in appropraite enforcement action 
by the Niagara Falls Water Board in accordance with the 
Regulation.

Notify the Niagara Falls Water Board at:
283-9770 Ext. 201


	Sheet1

